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May 20, 2022 

News from FCCJ Library 

Dear FCCJ-members, 
 

The library committee is happy to announce the availability of more than 3,500 Audio-recordings of Press Conferences and 

Book Breaks starting from over 40 years ago. This was the period when the FCCJ was actively hosting many important 

Japanese and foreign political and cultural figures who have played leading roles in their nation’s postwar development as 

well as helped shape global strategy. 
 

Members are encouraged to come to the library and listen to the past events on one of the public computers. A list of the 

available tapes will be shared. Samples are 
 

- Prime Minister Nobusuke Kishi (Shinzo Abe's grandfather) 

- Prime Minister Kakuei Tanaka (who stormed out of his press conference) 

- Corazon Aquino, The President of the Philippines 

- Sadaharu Oh, (Japan's greatest baseball-player of all times) 

- Ronald Reagan 
 

To listen to the recordings, please mail a request to the library (library@fccj.or.jp). You will have to submit an order-form. 

Use of the recordings for commercial purposes is prohibited unless a proper arrangement with the FCCJ is made. 
 

The Library Committee 


